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Dear Gov. Haley, 5/11/16

Undiagnosed medical conditions of the eyes
resulting in legal blindness costs taxpayers
money with lost work and increased burden
on the Commission For the Blind.

Please keep spectacle prescriptions together
with eye health exams.

Please support and sign S.1016!

(Then hopefully we won’t have to use such
large print to help more visnally impaired
citizens)

Sincerely,

Randall Baughman, Greenville, $5C




